
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be February 17, 2022 7PM 
Masks are optional at meetings. 

 

 

Joe Hayes, Paul Bouchard, Jim Watt, 
Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, Steve 
Bogart, Nelson Clarke, and John 
Denne. 

Please join us today after Mass for 
“Social Hour”. We’ll  have coffee, tea, 
and an assortment of goodies to snack 
on. 

 

BINGO this Sunday from 2-4PM in the Parish 
Social Hall.  

Doors open at 1:30. 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St. John Bosco (15 Aug.1815-31 Jan. 1888) 

 
John Melchior Bosco was an Italian Roman Catholic 
priest, educator and writer of the 19th century.  While 
working in Turin, where the population suffered many 
of the ill-effects of industrialization and urbanization, he 
dedicated his life to the betterment and education of 
street children, juvenile delinquents, and other 
disadvantaged youth. He developed teaching methods 
based on love rather than punishment, a method that 
became known as the Salesian Preventive System. 
A follower of the spirituality and philosophy of Francis 
de Sales, Bosco was an ardent devotee of Mary, mother 
of Jesus, under the title Mary Help of Christians. He 
later dedicated his works to de Sales when he founded 
the Salesians of Don Bosco, based in Turin. He taught 
Dominic Savio (St. Dominic Savio), of whom he wrote a 
biography that helped the young boy be canonized. 
In 1875, he began to publish the Salesian Bulletin. The 
Bulletin has remained in continuous publication, and is 
currently published in 50 different editions and 30 
languages. In 1876, Bosco founded a movement of laity, 
the Association of Salesian Cooperators , with the same 
educational mission to the poor. Bosco established a 
network of organizations and centres to carry on his 
work. Following his beatification in 1929, he was 
canonized as a saint in the Roman Catholic Church by 
Pope Pius XI in 1934. (Wikipedia.org) 

ODDS AND ENDS 

There is a box of assorted dishes in the parish office, left over from 

funeral dinners that need to be claimed and picked up, otherwise, 

they will be tossed. Also, a pair of men’s gloves were found in one of 

the pews. If these are yours you can claim them in the parish office. 

The Knights of Columbus is collecting empty soda and beer cans 

as a fund raiser for their causes. If you could, please help out by 

bringing your empty cans to the parish office. This will be an on 

going collection to raise money.   

Thank you for your help! 

NEWS & UPCOMING EVENTS 

Feb. 3rd: Parish Council Meeting, 5:30pm in Rectory. 

Feb. 3rd: Feast of St. Blaise-Blessing of the throat will be 

held during morning Mass. 

Feb.8th: NO MORNING MASS OR BIBLE STUDY-BOTH TIME 

SLOTS 

Feb. 21st: Office and Food Bank closed for Presidents’ Day 

Feb 27th: Spanish Mass at 1:00pm in the Cathedral. 

 


